

## SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone:

023 9248 4545

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN After School Sports Club

KS2 - Years 3-6

6th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Years 3 - 6

We are pleased to let you know that we will be able to continue our After School Sports clubs after Christmas to all children in Years 3 - 6 as detailed below, starting on Monday, 8th January.

Please note the new finish time of 4pm and you will be able to sign your child(ren) up until Easter.

Gymnastics	Monday,	£13.00 to be paid by 04/01/24	08/01/24, 15/01/24, 29/01/24, 05/02/24
	3.10 – 4pm	&	
	) Sept.	£16.25 to be paid by 08/02/24	19/02/24, 26/02/24, 04/03/24, 11/03/24 &
		THERE WILL BE NO SESSIONS ON 22/01/24 or 25/03/24	18/03/24
Girls	Wednesday,	£16.25 to be paid by 04/01/24	10/01/24, 17/01/24, 24/01/24, 31/01/24 &
Football	3.10 – 4pm	&	07/02/24
		£16.25 to be paid by 08/02/24	21/02/24, 28/02/24, 06/03/24, 13/03/24 &
		THERE WILL BE NO SESSION ON 27/03/24	20/03/24

The cost of the club for each child is payable in full, once your child's place has been confirmed, using your Scopay account. Please do not sign your child up unless they are fully committed to all sessions; refunds/credits will only be made for notified absence eg. illness or circumstantial absence. Places will be limited; if oversubscribed names will be pulled from a hat and a waiting list kept for next time.

PE kit should be brought in with your child for them to change into after school; suitable footwear is needed for football on the field and shin pads are advisable.

To request a place, please email adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk detailing your child's name, class, name of sport and who will be collecting them or if you are happy for them to make their own way home (please remember it will be darker evenings) in the subject line, by Wednesday, 13th December.

We will then confirm by email to all those successful when we return after the holiday and you will be able to make your payment(s), no later than Thursday, 4th January for the first block of sessions and Thursday, 8th February for the second block.

Many thanks

Mr Elsen Headteacher









